The Amherst County School Board met for the student recognition special School Board meeting on Tuesday, May 17, 2016, in the auditorium of Amherst County High School, Amherst, Virginia at 6:00 p.m.

PRESENT:

Alan J. Wood, Chairman

W. Michael Henderson, Vice Chairman

Jennifer E. Cumby Priscilla M. Liggon Patricia C. Massie Randy V. Summers

ABSENT:

Alan H. Bumgarner

Camryn Garrett, Student Representative

Mr. Wood called the meeting to order, asked that a moment of silence be observed and asked everyone to stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.

Mr. Wood introduced members of the Amherst County School Board and senior staff.

Mr. Wood expressed appreciation to students, parents and staff for attending the student recognition meeting.

Mr. Wood asked if there was a motion to approve the agenda for the May 17, 2016, student recognition special School Board meeting.

Upon motion by Mr. Summers, seconded by Mrs. Liggon and unanimously carried, the Board approved the agenda for the May 17, 2016, student recognition special School Board meeting.

Dr. Nichols introduced the principals of each school. The Principals introduced students and recognized some of their accomplishments for the 2015-2016 school year.

Mr. Wood thanked everyone for attending the student recognitions.

Mr. Wood asked if there was a motion to adjourn the meeting.

Upon motion by Mr. Summers, seconded by Mrs. Massie and unanimously carried, the Board adjourned the meeting at 7:10 p.m.

Teresa C. Crouch, Clerk

Amherst County School Board

Alan Wood, Chairman

Amherst County School Board